
12/19/2024 
 
Joel Finnegan 
53 Hurlbutt Road 
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 
 
Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commissioners 
Liz Burdick, Ledyard Director Land Use & Planning 
Ledyard, CT 
 
Dear Commissioner and Ms. Burdick, 
 
I am respectfully writing in strong opposition to the Cashman (GFI) proposed 
implementation of a quarry in the middle of our town, Gales Ferry. 
 
My specific concerns are cited in exhibit #311 24-8SUP-9CAM; Douglas 
Schwartz’s document and his public comment 121924.  This exhibit clearly 
identifies why this application should be denied and hope the commission 
takes the time to review this.  The health and wellbeing of our town is of the 
utmost importance and for multiple reasons outlined in the above exhibit, the 
application must be denied. 
 
Thank you for your time!! 
 
Joel Finnegan 


